
From:
To: Local Plan
Subject: Updated proposed submission version local plan 2021
Date: 14 November 2021 21:15:24

I strongly object to the updated proposed submission version local plan and loss of
Warrington Greenbelt. I think the plan is unsound and undeliverable . The amount of
homes to be built is way too many and will not be affordable to the ordinary person,
where there is most need for houses. This plan will ruin the local villages' character and
merge them together. It will create huge extra volume of moving vehicles or standing
vehicles in traffic as road infrastructure is not capable of coping.
The destruction of greenbelt will had an adverse effect on the environment. At a time
when there is so much need to reverse climate change, we should be trying to plant and
encourage more trees and green areas, especially as Warrington has some of the highest
levels of pollution in the country.

Yours Sincerely,
A O’Meara




